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Good afternoon

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed development at Velmore Farm on the grounds
that existing infrastructure and services are already unable to cope (roads in disrepair and
repeatedly flooding, impossibility of getting GP appointments, no NHS dentists, schools
oversubscribed, traffic congestion). I appreciate the need for housing however existing and
future residents need services and infrastructure which currently do not exist to a high
enough standard and would be eroded further by this development.

Kind regards

Jane Ashford





